
 1 of 1 

 

 

MINISTER OF FINANCE TO BRIEF MEDIA ON THE 

PREFERENTIAL PROCUREMENT REGULATIONS 2022 
 

 

The Minister of Finance, Mr Enoch Godongwana, and National Treasury executives will brief 

the media following the gazetting of the Preferential Procurement Regulations 2022. The 

new Preferential Procurement Regulations 2022 were gazetted on 4 November. The 

Regulations were developed in view of the Constitutional Court judgment of February 2022 

on the 2017 Preferential Procurement Regulations and after consulting stakeholders and 

considering public submissions on draft regulations published for comment on 10 March 

2022. 

 

Details of the media briefing are as follows: 

 

Date: 08 November 2022 

Time: 14:00 

Venue: National Treasury (Budget Council Room), 40 Church Square, Pretoria. 

 

Parking will be available at 240 Madiba Street. Entrance is corner Thabo Sehume and 

Madiba Streets. Journalists who park at the 240 building will be escorted to the 40 Church 

Square office. 

 

Please bring a form of identification for easy processing through security. 

 

Please RSVP with Xolisa.Dodo@treasury.gov.za  

 

 

Issued by the Ministry of Finance 

Date: 07 November 2022 
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